
IF YOUR FAMILY IS EXPERIENCING
DIFFICULTIES AT HOME,  WE WOULD LIKE TO
PROVIDE ADDITIONAL SUPPORT IN SCHOOL.  

WE UNDERSTAND THAT YOU ARE NOT
ALWAYS ABLE TO SHARE DETAILS ABOUT

WHAT IS GOING ON AND THAT IS
UNDERSTANDABLE.

IF YOUR CHILD IS COMING TO SCHOOL AFTER
A HARD NIGHT, MORNING OR WEEKEND,
PLEASE MENTION OR WHISPER ‘HANDLE
WITH CARE’ TO A MEMBER OF STAFF.  

NOTHING ELSE WILL BE ASKED OR SAID.  
THIS WILL LET US KNOW THAT YOUR CHILD

MAY NEED EXTRA HELP, PATIENCE, TIME
AND LOVE DURING THE DAY.
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